
 
Dear Parents, 

 
I’d like to welcome you ALL to the 2018-2019 school year.  We have many 
opportunities to choose from for you to help continue making Briarwood the 
wonderful school it is today.  Here are some of the fun happenings going around 
Briarwood. 

 
• Book Fair 
• Sports Booster Club 
• Drama Booster Club 
• Student Council Support 
• Homecoming/Tailgate 
• Hospitality 
• Spirit Committees 
• Staff Appreciation 
• Graduation Reception 
• Prom 
• 2019 BENEFIT – We ask EVERYONE to pitch in and help!!! 

Every parent is a part of the FOB (Friends of Briarwood).  It is a GREAT way to 
meet other parents of all grade levels, create lifelong friendships, and learn what 
goes on at Briarwood.  We generally finish our meetings in time to visit and make 
plans with a new friend. 
 
Welcome back to school!  I can’t wait to see you on the first day of school at the 
“Back to School Coffee” held in the Lower School Gym at 8:15am. 
 
 
 
 

We invite you to our first meeting 
Wednesday 

September 12, 2018 
Benefit Meeting - 9:30 am and FOB Meeting - 10:45 am 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Rita Fader 
FOB President 


